
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Polar Dip Cancelled 

 

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY, Wednesday, January 30, 2014—For the past six years the 

Northumberland Hills Hospital Auxiliary’s fundraiser has taken place, whatever the weather. 

This year, upon the advice of experts ranging from the fire chief to Captain Polar Dip and natural 

common sense, we have declared Mother Nature the winner. The event, scheduled for 

February 15, is cancelled. 

However, Captain Polar Dip, aka Kevin Burn, doesn’t give up easily. Moments after the decision 

to cancel had been made, he was floating the notion of a Spring Dip, pointing out that Lake 

Ontario is still chilly then. We’ll see about that! 

The Auxiliary thanks all those who have been part of this event in the past and for those who 

had already decided to dip this year, our apologies. If pledge money has already been collected, 

the Auxiliary would gladly accept it as a donation. Tax receipts will be issued for amounts of 

$25.00 and up. Contact us at 905-372-6811, ext. 4630 and leave a message. We'll get back to 

you. 

For more information contact Patricia Fenner, 905-377-8049 or patricia.fenner@sympatico.ca 
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